
 

 

  

Thursday 24th November 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Tomorrow school is closed for a Training Day. 

Wednesday Word.            The season of Advent 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/advent?pid=MTA101634&v=45.9 

Many thanks for the shoe boxes – I will be dropping them off this evening to SS John Fisher 

and Thomas More School. They are then, very kindly, going to take them for us to the 

distribution centre.  

Jolly Jumper/ Christmas jumper (own clothes day) on Friday 17th December.  

Party Day for all of the children (own clothes) is on Tuesday 21st December.  

Assemblies for Advent/Christmas 

Nursery Wednesday 1st December at 9.20am  

Reception Thursday 2nd December at 9.20am 

Y1 Tuesday 7th December at 9.20am 

Y2 Thursday 9th December at 9.20am 

Y3 Tuesday 14th December at 9.20am 

Y4 Wednesday 15th December at 
9.20am 

Y5 Friday 17th December at 9.20am  

Y6 Monday 20th December at 9.20am  

Some parents have asked regarding taking little videos of their own children during the 

assemblies. I will allow this but we do have children whose parents do not wish for their 

children to be on social media and out of respect for this then please do not post any clips 

online. There will be two seats together (allocated per child) and you must stay in your seats 

and wear masks. Please wrap up as the Hall will be well ventilated. We are delighted to be 

able to invite you in to school but we must have the restrictions on movement and mask 

wearing to keep everyone as safe as we can.  On the morning of the assembly then please 

drop your child off as normal. We will then allow entry through the Lawton Moor Road gate 

from 9am, through the green gate near the dining room and then in through the back of the 

hall to your seats.   Many thanks for your support.  

With prayers,    

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher  


